
• From 23rd March 2020 the majority of leisure services staff were 
instructed to remain at home due to the enforced lockdown 
restrictions.

• Where possible staff worked from home, but for the majority of the 
department this was not feasible.

• The community support team was established and leisure services 
staff were utilised to assist with food parcel and pharmacy 
deliveries.

• From 8th June 70 staff were furloughed.
• Government announced that leisure facilities could re-open from 

25th July.

Covid 19 impact on Leisure Services



Physical Activity & Sports Development

 School delivery – this was obviously impacted on after schools closed due 

to the lockdown restrictions.  We have been successful in attracting 13 

schools for the current academic year in comparison to 18 last year.  We 

are working with schools to try and attract more on to the scheme and offer 

confidence around the Covid procedures we have in place.

 Sports Clubs – the team have kept in touch with local sports clubs over the 

lockdown period, offering advice and assistance where applicable.  They 

have also assisted individual clubs with return to sport following 

government lifting of restrictions.

 Community provision – this has ceased both in community settings and 

within the Go Active facility.  Recently, and following guidance from the FA 

we have commenced community Premier League Kicks sessions in Carr

Vale and are planning for a return of the Sports SPLASH school holiday 

programme in October half term.



Extreme Wheels & PVOAC

 Extreme Wheels have secured funding from four Community Safety 

Partnerships to work on an alternative delivery model assisting to disperse 

gatherings and to offer guidance and advice to young adults.

 Pleasley Vale Outdoor Activity Centre has remained closed.  The centre 

manager has recently returned to work under the flexible furlough scheme 

to test the market for customers to return safely to the centre.



Go Active

 Facility re-opened on 25th July with a strict booking policy in order to 

comply with track and trace.

 Maximum occupancy levels had to be reduced in order to comply with 

social distancing.

 Due to indoor sports not yet being available, classes have been moved 

from studio’s into the sports hall.

 Swimming lessons re-commenced on Monday 7th September.

 Footfall on a daily basis pre Covid was approx. 1000 per day, post Covid

approx. 350 per day and with the introduction of the swimming lesson 

programme we are around 500 visits per day.

 The current financial situation is yet to be clarified as the majority of the 

facility staff were furloughed and the government has recently announced 

that 75% of lost income can be claimed back.










